
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year One Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 2 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is:  The Great Fire  

This week we will be: 

 

English This week we will be learning to recite the story of the Three Little 
Pigs. We will be acting out the story with puppets, sequencing the 

story and creating our own story map. We will also be starting 
our daily handwriting lessons and learning how to write our pre 

cursive letters correctly. 

Mathematics In Maths we will be learning about place value and will be able 

to say how many tens and ones make up different two digit 
numbers up to twenty. 

Topic In Geography, we will be learning about the United Kingdom and 
labelling the different countries. During Science we will find out 

about the different seasons. In Art, we will be looking closely at 
our faces to paint our own self-portraits. We will also have our 

first History lesson this week where we will be finding out about 
the events of The Great Fire of London. 

 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read every night. It is 
extremely important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they understand 

the meanings of unfamiliar words.  

If you have any questions about how to help your child with their learning 

please see your child’s teacher. If you would like to become more involved in 
school life please see the PTFA website and/or speak to your child’s teacher 

about when/how we can accommodate you.  

On Thursday we will be launching ‘Pobble’ our new writing platform with the 
children. Please join us at the information assembly on Thursday 21st at 

3.10pm in the Hall. 

 

Best wishes, 

The Year 1 Team 


